




















 

 Wood pulp procurement policy  

 

"Our dedication to pulp procurement is aimed at meeting customer needs. Therefore, SCGP 
has a policy to procure pulp from sources that are environmentally managed, economically and 
socially appropriate, based on the principles and criteria set by the Forest Stewardship Council (FSC). 
It is ensured that trees used for pulp production are replanted or allowed to regrow naturally. Forest 
management practices also take into account environmental impacts. 
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